[image: ][image: ]If your child has decided to become a member of the JHS 194 community in September 2023, please join us at JHS 194 for our May Parent Teacher Event on 5/11 at 5:30pm.  Due to limited space – we can only accommodate the child attending JHS 194 in September and one parent and/or guardian (18 years or older only).  Our evening for our September 6th grade students will begin in our newly renovated (almost completed) auditorium.  From the auditorium, you will see the cafeteria and then visit with 6th grade teachers in their classrooms to hear about expectations for next school year.  Please take a minute to complete the google survey to let us know if you plan to attend.  If you cannot attend this event, please know we will have a Back-to-School Event in September. 
Location:  JHS 194
154-60 17th Ave.  Whitestone
Time:  5:30pm-7:30pm
Survey:  https://forms.gle/nBEsVzUZ9Muz9mek6

You’re Invited to
May Parent-Teacher Conference at 
JHS 194!
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